
 

 

MEMO    

To: Mayor Olson and City Council Members 
From: Camille Moffat, Planner I 

Date: November 1, 2023       

Re: Z.L. Goodall Subdivision Plat Amendment 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Fernando Goodall is requesting a plat amendment to the Z.L. Goodall Plat A subdivision plat. The 
amendment would move the property line running North and South between Lots 1 and 2, which are located 
along 200 South and 400 East. The plat amendment proposes moving the property line fourteen feet to the 
East. Lot 1 would have 119.72 feet of frontage along 200 South, and Lot 2 would have 104.61 feet. 
 
The proposed plat C only includes Lots 1 and 2 of Z.L. Goodall Plat A and therefore only changes the lot 
lines for Lots 1 and 2. The two lots will continue to be consistent with the R-8 zone requirements.  
 
Staff Recommendation: It is recommended that the proposed amendment be approved with the condition 
to address redlines. 
 

Recommended motion: “Motion to approve the proposed Z.L. Goodall Plat C with the following 
condition: 

- All planning/zoning and engineering redlines be addressed” 
 

ATTACHMENT: 
1. Currently Recorded Z.L. Goodall Plat A 
2. Proposed Z.L. Goodall Plat C 
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Attachment 1: Currently Recorded Z.L. Goodall Plat A
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Attachment 2: Proposed Z.L. Goodall Plat C


